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Steven Liang

From: Amy 
Sent: Saturday, May 8, 2021 1:27 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board C/O: Steven Liang 1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor 
Philadelphia, PA 19102 
 
THIS IS WHAT HAPPENS, AND WILL CONTINUE TO HAPPEN, WITH PRIVATIZED UTILITIES!! 
THEY ALWAYS "REQUIRE" MORE, MORE, MORE MONEY BECAUSE THEIR CEOs AREN'T 
GETTING RICH ENOUGH!! 
A.PAGE, PHILADELPHIA 




